
 
My name is Jackie Stoner and I am from another State Alabama Who also doesn’t have laws that so 
desperately need to be in place to Hold these dealers accountable that are selling this deadly drug. This 
is my story. On March 30,2017 I lost my sister-in-law to a Fentanyl overdose, We had no idea at first 
what it was it was so strong that the corner told us the amount she did was very little but it was so 
strong that it could’ve killed her 4 times over. Her name was Lindsay Jones Fisher, Then later my brother 
which was Lindsay’s husband couldn’t bear to stay clean he was trying really hard to stay clean any 
longer and he relapsed and started using Heroin what he thought was Heroin. Unfortunately he lost his 
battle as well on August 28, 2017, and my heart is broken and will forever be broken we were very close 
he was my best friend and he was the smartest person that I knew, he was an artist, he was a certified 
mechanic, and he was brilliant he could do anything! Not to mention that my sister-in-law and my 
brother had two little boys that were 11 and 7 years he year that they both passed! And even though 
the authorities know who sold them these drugs there’s not any laws in place that are harsh enough 
urge you strongly to give this family Justice along with so many others and I hope that it’ll make it to 
your stay and then it’ll follow and make it to my state as well! Thank you so much for hearing me. 
 
Jacquelyn Stoner  
Huntsville, AL 
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